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The SENate event provides an opportunity for secondary aged student with SEND to come
together to give their views and opinions on service delivery and development as well as finding
out about services that are available to them. 

The SENate is a great opportunity for students to meet others, hear about services, visit Leeds
Civic Hall and make a difference!

On Wednesday 2nd November 2022, 56 students from Bromfield South SILC, Rodillian
Partnership, West SILC, John Jamieson, Oulton Academy, Green Meadows Academy and the
Lighthouse School came together at Leeds Civic Hall for the first SENate Event. 

Students took part in a Children's Rights workshop, Health and Wellbeing consultation and Youth
Activity Fund consultation as well as having the opportunity to visit service stalls to find out what
is available to them in the city. 

the activities were fun and enjoyable
The activities were very interesting
I enjoyed seeing other people
The competitions and games were fun
Going somewhere different 
Being able to share my ideas 
Teen connect cards 
Talking to the stalls 
I enjoyed all of it
The funding activity , it is important to
have activities outside of school that are
fun for everyone

Something a bit more fun, I only like a
certain type of fun
The room to be a bit quieter
Guess the movie
Some activities need to be more
interesting
More people to attend
Nothing, it was all great
More social time and games
Shorter event

Feedback from the consultations will be hosted on the Leeds Local Offer website and
shared with schools

The SENate event will run again in 2023, taking into account all the feedback
received 

Next Steps...


